Jodi Hawkins

I was born and raised in the great state of Texas! My parents moved our family from the metroplex area to Round Rock in 1975 and I have been in this area ever since. I graduated from Round Rock High School (Go ROCK!) After graduation I attended Howard Payne University. I have seen Hutto grow from one blinking light in the center of town to the thriving community it is today.

I have had the pleasure of working for Del Webb, Sun City Georgetown when they were just breaking ground, to Wal-Mart pharmacy where I spent 18 ½ years as a certified lead pharmacy technician overseeing all training, certifications and schedules before having the opportunity to come to work for Hutto ISD. I enjoyed my time at Farley Middle School as a receptionist and the registrar meeting and welcoming new families to Hutto ISD. I have been blessed to have the opportunity to work in the Hutto high school athletic department. My husband and I support our Hutto Hippos both on and off the fields as well as the Texas Rangers, Dallas Cowboys and Kansas City Chiefs.

My husband, John and I moved to Hutto in 2006 and have been married for 30 years and have three amazing kids. Michael is a graduate of Tarleton State University with a degree in Criminal Justice. He is now being called in a new direction and will start seminary in the summer of 2023. Chris completed the TSTC Culinary Arts program and is a chef in several of the restaurants at Kalahari. Rebekah is a freshman at Tarleton State University studying to be an Ag Education teacher. All of our kids are all graduates of Hutto high school. My husband John is a retired police detective after 26 years of service and now teaches the Criminal Justice pathway at Hutto high school.

We are very involved in our church where we have served together for over 30 years with the children's department, the young married couples department and now again with the youth department as the Sunday school directors at First Baptist Church of Round Rock. We enjoy fishing, watching sports and tailgating with our daughter at Tarleton State University on the weekends.



